
FAQ n.99723

FAQs:
Aerodromes, Aerodromes (ADR), Regulations

Question:
ADR.12 Is it true that EASA will soon be publishing common rules for
groundhandling providers and groundhandling services?

Answer:
The new Basic Regulation ((EU) 2018/1139), under its articles 33 and 37, gives the
Agency responsibility for the rulemaking for this area. Due to ground safety being
also a significant safety issue showing up in safety data, the area has priority over
other new responsibilities. The associated rulemaking task is RMT.0728. It was
already kicked off in 2018 and is reflected in the EPAS of 2019. The involvement of
the relevant stakeholders is, as always, taken very seriously by the Agency.

Last updated:
30/05/2019

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/sk/faq/99723
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